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November BOT Library update 

 

The library has received access to our new library service platform, and data testing is underway. The new staff 

computers have arrived – thanks to OTIS funding – and are up and running. Our migration has been scheduled for June 

16, 2025. The CML are in Wave 3 in the six week go live schedule set by OhioLINK. There will be some disruptions to 

service during the go-live but they overlap the end of Spring semester and beginning of Summer term so it is our hope 

the disruptions will be minimal. More details and full schedule are forthcoming. The new computers, purchased with 

OTIS funding, have been imaged and installed. 

Even though staff have been focused on migration – we’ve still been busy at the library. Overall, we’re seeing an 

increase in traffic and use of research services. We’re planning pre-finals event, A Night Against Procrastination, 

November 21st from 5:00 pm until 9:00 pm. Extra tutors from the Writing Center, librarians on hand for research help 

and schedule planning assistance from the Student Success Center will be available in the library. Yeti Therapy Dog will 

be here to support our students as they gear up to finish the semester. 
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